
DEAR VALUED BUSINESS PARTNERS, 

Clients who have grown up with us may remember, in 2021 we announced that we would open our new 

factory. However, due to the impact of the COVID-19 epidemic, the new factory has not been completed 

as scheduled. While, at present, everything is under construction in an orderly manner, some of the 

facilities are expected to be operational by the end of this year. 

As the relocation of the new factory, we decided to run twisted pair cables/LAN cable by brand new 

production lines. The new lines are currently on order and expected to be used in mass production by 

March 1st 2023. 

As you might have been aware, consistently maintaining high-quality at good price is what we are all 

about. Compared with the equipment that market mostly used in China, our upgraded production line 

featured as follows: 

SOPHISTICATED 

More sophisticated line to meet the various and harsh demands. Multi-functions that bring production 

capacity up to 30% higher than competitors. 

AUTOMATED 

More automated control with minimized human input, which achieves great efficiency, cost-effective. 

ONLINE QUALITY D ATA DETECTION 

The state-of-the-art measuring instruments are equipped with the lines which enable us to monitor the 

quality data without lagging. 

STABLE AND RELIABLE 

Ensure long-term quality consistency and production efficiency. 

In the slump of the whole industry, it is precisely 

because of your trust and support that we can 

keep our passion and sustainability and continue 

to grow and develop in the fierce competition. Yo u 

are warmly invited to come visit us in China after 

the official completion of the new facility, so that 

we can fully show our Respect, Transparency and 

Loyalty to make the mutual relationship and 

partnership more solid further. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


